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Negotiations Update

Bell Canada
Sales-Communication Services

Locals 6001 and 6007

Sisters, brothers, siblings,

Your committee met this morning to discuss the result of last week's vote and plan the next steps of our ongoing
bargaining with Bell, in order to renew our bargaining agreement.

A result like the one we witness on Friday is nothing to be frustrated or worried about. It simply states that a majority of
members did not approve the offer that was presented to them. We now have to respect each and everyone's
decisions and move forward as a united group.

At this point, we will inform Bell Canada that we want to sit down with them and improve what was already on the table.

Considering that it is summer time and a lot of people have vacation planned, it might take several weeks before we can
come back with more news on this front.

In the mean time we need you to remain united and calm. The last thing we need right now is more division within the
members. Together we are always stronger.

It might take a bit more time that we have planned but if we do have to spend a little more time bargaining in order to
reach a deal that we would be willing to recommend to all of you, then that's what we will do.

Always keep in mind that your bargaining committee as your best interest at heart and that we will do our best to
reach the best deal possible in these circumstances.

Stay strong, stay united - Together, we are always stronger.

In Solidarity,

Sonny Malhotra, Local 6007

Robin Dudley, National Representative
Kato Nsangwa, Local 6001

Hugues Perreault, Représentant national

Together, we will always be stronger!



